
Rules Committee, 

I am writing in total support of HB2927 with no amendments and no ballot referral. I would love to 

see the president of the US elected by a national popular vote. The time has come.  

Thank you! 

Katherine Tilton  
katherine.tilton@gmail.com  
8020 Takilma Road  
Cave Junction, Oregon 97523 
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